Brtsn
‘Borough *

'vVolume 5, Number 2 g ST : ' 7 ] - ‘ -October 1996

CW
T

| New_ Brita’in"Borouglt aﬁcl.Clz'a_v/]‘[On‘t’.Bm'buglz _-present
| | Terry A.‘.MCNéaly .

, -Hiétorian & Free/an¢e Writer

| 5peale‘ing on
- “Grassroots History .
October 24, 1 QQO, 7 pm

‘ Ciza/foni Bo;jouglz, Bu:/almg
- 40 North Main Strfeet*_ 3
: CZzaZfoht, Pennsy/vdni@

Ail area residenets are invited

o attend this ﬁspecial
presentation to learn about the
rich his’co_ry of the New Britain/
Chalfont area. Mr. MeN ealy is a
gi{:tecl historian and spealze'f‘ He

- served _as Librarian at” ther
Spmance Library in Doylestown
for 22 years. o

BruceBuﬂeart, Chairman of the
New Britain Borough Historic
- Commission, hopes ’cha’ci this
v ,pre‘s'en_tétionu will Lrin’g tdgethe‘r
people w1’clq an interest in early -
 residents of the area and historic -
sites. .
* Discussion foHowing ’th'e
presentation will focus on the
- possibility of establishing a joint ' . S «
' his’to‘ric group or society to T his c;lcl'postcarcl shows the train station in New Britain Borough which burned down
research and docum_én’c aspects of  about20 years ago. Recent p]ans to shut down the present train stop in the Borough
* the area’s history. - ‘ have been put on hold but mﬂ prol)aBly surface again next year. et




Disposing of Leaves

Waste haulerslicensed in the Borough must pick up leaf/ garden
waste at least once a month. BFI collects yard wastes, which can
include leaves, each Monday. Waste Management will collectleaves
onregular pick-up days (their maximum of5 containers, bags and

‘\ cans, applies. Leaves can be placed in the regular yard waste
\ containers or biodegradable paper bags - NO PLASTIC BAGS

' PLEASE. In addition, Waste Management will likely have 2

s collectionsin the Fall specifically forleaves. Contact your hauler for -
17 more specificinstructions.

Some environmentally sound ways to dispose of leaves are:
v Compost the leavestocreate a valuable soil additive
v Spreadleavesinwooded areas ofyourproperty.

v Shred leaves on your lawn by running over them with your
mower, leaving remnants to break down into useful mulch
which will benefit your grass.

v/ Leavesare “recycled” and used by William Hirst of Highland Hill Farm. Résidénts cah
- dropoffleaves at the farm located at 520 Dublin Pike or call for pick up at 345-0946.

Ifyouplantoburnleaves, the Borough Ordinance setsforth the following rules:

v Public roads cannot be used for burning leaves. =

v Leaves should not be burned when atmospheric conditions make fires
hazardous. Choose a cool day withlow atmospheric pressure (the smoke will
dissipate more rapidly). Burn when the wind is calm. o b

- / Fires must be continuously monitored until extinguished. Extinguishing

equipment (hose, buckets of water, etc.) should be available.

v No fires are permitted after sunset.

A Fond “Adieu”

Nearly 200 family members, co-work-
ers and friends celebrated John Wolffs
retirement at a dinner given in his honor -
at the Doylestown Country Club in June.

- Somehow the eventorganizers managed to
-completely surprise John and his wife!

Moving and often humorous tributes
were made by his grandson, golfing bud- "
dies, as well as local, county and state"
officials. -, A

Johnwillspend alot of time on the golf
course and at hishouse in the mountains.
Sounds pretty good! " fen

" Route 202 Bypass

Update

PennDOT held the final public meet-
ing onthe Route 202 Alternativeson Sep--
tember 12 at Central Bucks West High

‘School. The purpose of the meeting wasto,

present to the public the Draft Environ- :
mental Impact Statement (EIS) and for
publicinputinthe form of written and oral

‘testimony. This was the last chance to’

express opinions on the proposed 202By-
pass. The overwhelming majority of at-

‘tendees and speakers were in favor of

building the Bypass. Those who spoke
against it were mostly people who livedin
properties built in the last five years di- -
rectlyin the path of the proposed Bypass.

Special thanks to the New Britain
Borough officials who gave oral testimony
insupportfor the building of the Route 202
Bypass They were: President of Borough
Council, David Donahue; Borough Council
members William Macklem, Kermit

- Weitzel, Nancy Schuyler; and Chief of

Police, David Sempowski. Thanks also to

-other Borough officials who attended the

meeting: Borough Council members Mary
Pat McCinn-Holewinski and Robert
Beichic, Mayor Robert Snavely, Planning
Commission member David -McGinn-
Holewinski, and Zoning Hearing Board
member Anthony Coia. (sorry if anyone’s

" name was missed). '

Extraspecial thanksto our State Rep-
resentative Tom Druce, a supporter of the
Route 202 Bypass, who has been instru-
mentalin getting the project further along
the regulatory process than it ever has
been in the past. ’

Marie Esher Coia



Invitation from
the New Britain
Civic Association

The New Bmtam Civic Assomatlon :
invitesyouto take partin aninformal

walk through Covered Bridge Park on

Sunday, October 6th from2to4p.m.

The walk will acquaint new residents

to their community park and you vet- -

eran residents can find out what’s
new. Members of Civicwill be on hand

to walk with you and answer any -

questions you may have about the
park and the Civic Association. Please
join us (wear comfortable clothing).
The foliage should be beautiful and

there will be doughnuts and cider at

the end of the walk.:

Don’t forget the Annual Christ-
mas Tree lighting at Town Center,
The dateis Wednesday December 4th

~ at7p.m. Santaand Mrs. Claus willbe - -

onhand to meetthe children. Sobrush

up onyour Christmas Carols and join -
us. Hot cocoa and cookies will be pro-

Vlded

Discounts for

You Equals Funds

for Your Park

The New Britain C1v10Ass001at10n
- israising funds by selling the Enter-
tainmente Book. Each book contains

hundreds of two-for-one and 50% dis- -

counts on dining, travel, shopping,

~movies, special events, sports, and

more.

The books are just $35.00 with a
portion of the proceeds going to help
fund the Covered Bridge Park. To or-

der, contact Jackie Dieterichs, 215-

'348-5578.

Outstanding Police Officers }
are Recognized

The Borough Police Department
wishes to recognize the outstanding
service provided to the community by

two of its previous members. The De- <
" partment has been through many
. changes recently, and part of that

came about due to the res1gnat10n of
these two officers.

Officer Howard Kramerworked as

an officer with our Department for
over 27years, from April 1966 to 1994.

During this time he was a reliable,

conscientious and professional em- -
ployee. He diligently came in at all
hours and worked through all kindsof -

conditions. Officer Kramer left this

Department to work full time for the -

Mansfield University Police Depart-
ment. The community lost a good friend

- since he moved on.

~ Officer Robert Bair served as an
officer with ouir Dep artmentforover 17
years from 1972t01996. He had many

" roles—asone of our training officers

teaching self defense techniques, ba- -
ton training, pepper spray trammg,
first aid and CPR instruction. Officer

‘Bair was the officer in charge during

the Chief’s absence. He was a hard-

working employee who performed his
duties at any hour under any weather
conditions withoutever voicing a com-
plaint. He hasleft our Department to
work as a family counselor and media-
tor. However, he continues to assist

‘the Department with his teaching and
- serve the community as a member of

the Zoning Hearing Board and as the

- Borough’s Emergency Management
- Coordinator. .

Chief David Sempowski

Roadway Improvements

.beveral prOJects this yearare 1m-
proving Boroughroads::

IronHillRoad: Reconstructlon ofthe
roadway.base course wasrecently com-

“pleted usinga "cold-in-place recycled

bituminous base course.” A hot mix
bituminous wearing surface was then
added to provide a smooth finish. E.J.
Beneman; Sinking Springs, PA, was
the contractor for the base course and

" P.K.Moyer, Earlington, PA, place the

wearing surface.

Sioux Road between North
Tamanend and Keeley avenues:
Reconstruction will begin in early Oc-
tober. The work will consist of the
widening and total reconstruction of

the-existing base course and wearing -

surface. The contractorisS & H Land-
scape, Inc., Chalfont, PA. Work is
expected tobe completed by the end of
October.

- Route 202 at Town Center Shop-

ping Center: Plans are underway to
relocate the existing traffic signal at

- this site to the intersection of Sand
-Road, opposite the Clemens Market
-entrance. The change is expected to

‘greatly improve the access to Route
-202 (W. Butler Ave.) for all local busi-

nesses and will provide a much safer

_connection for employees V1s1tors

trucks and the many Borough resi-

' dents whouse Sand Road frequently

Pipeline Work
Completed
Texas EasternPipeline Company

has recently completed the installa-
tionof anew 30" gas main within their

- right-of-way in the Borough. The ac-

tual construction work progressed very
quickly and relatively smoothly due to
good weather and the Company s ex- 7

. pertise in this type of work.

Despite some emotional trauma
about the project, there were very few
complaints from residents during the

construction process.

Areasthatwerenewly seeded have
started to grow and full restoration of -
the affected areas should be completed

- this fall.



Changing Seasons

Asthis beautiful autumn weather inevidably giVes way to winter, we will an‘e- againface the
- prospect of SNOW. Here is a review of the Borough’s ordinance relative to snow and ice:[ -

*7 Sidewalks should be cleared of ice and snow by atleast 12 hOurs' afterthe énow sfaps fa]Jin’g.;r |

# Parking on all Boroughstreetsis prohibited during and after snow falls until theroads have :

been cleared. If snow is predicted, do not park your car on the road.
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Roads Superintendent: ........................ SRR naes EdwardDeschamps , :
Borough Engineer:............vnn......... FRIY enasTeied .. RobertA. Schaffer
Borough Secretary: ...uveereeroerosiooo Robin E. Trymbiski
New Britain Borough e
- 45Keeley Avenue FLt L ' s N : UBSU:L( Rtate
v o Britain - PA Gy : % o , , L e .S.Postage
~ New Bmtam, _A 1@9 .1 7 7 : | . ‘ | "PAID
. . : ' New Britain,PA
Permit #118
>
Printed on recycled paper

BRUCE B & NANCY H BURKART
O0068KEELEY AVE



